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Jacqueline Burton

From: Director Karen Goodings

Sent: Monday, October 5, 2020 3:33 PM

To: Nikita Kheterpal

Cc: PRRD_Internal; Planning Department

Subject: Re: PRRD File No. 20-007-OCPZN

I have no comments on this proposal.  They have been through the Environmental assessment process and 
have answered my questions. 

From: Nikita Kheterpal 
Sent: Monday, October 5, 2020 3:21 PM 
To: Director Karen Goodings 
Cc: PRRD_Internal; Planning Department 
Subject: RE: PRRD File No. 20-007-OCPZN

Good afternoon Director Goodings,

I was wondering if it may be possible to get your response on this referral sometime soon, possibly today or tomorrow? 
Apologies that the email body for the same says October 8 (It is actually October 1, as per the memo.)

Sorry for bothering you with this. Your response would be appreciated.

Thanks you.

Regards,
Nikita Kheterpal  | Junior Planner
Phone: 250-784-4845 | nikita.kheterpal@prrd.bc.ca | www.prrd.bc.ca
Peace River Regional District, Box 810, 1981 Alaska Avenue, Dawson Creek, BC, V1G 4H8

IMPORTANT:  The information transmitted herein is confidential and may contain privileged or personal information.  It is intended solely for the person or entity to 
which it is addressed.  Any review, re-transmission, dissemination, taking of any action in reliance upon, or other use of this information by persons or entities other 
than the intended recipient is prohibited.  If you received this in error, please notify the sender and delete or destroy all digital and printed copies.  

From: Planning Department <planning@prrd.bc.ca>  
Sent: Thursday, September 17, 2020 4:04 PM 
To: Director Karen Goodings <karen.goodings@prrd.bc.ca> 
Cc: PRRD_Internal <prrd.internal@prrd.bc.ca>; Planning Department <planning@prrd.bc.ca> 
Subject: PRRD File No. 20-007-OCPZN 

Good afternoon Director Goodings, 

Please review the attached document regarding an OCP and Zoning amendment application to establish a secure landfill 
on Crown land in the Wonowon area. If you have any comments about the proposal, please submit them by October 8, 
2020. 


